
3GPP TSG SA WG3 Security — S3#22 S3-020141 
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Bristol, UK 

Subject: e-mail from TSG CN Chairman: Joint meeting with CN 
WGs in April 2002 

RE: SA3 meeting with CN WGs in AprilFrom: Stephen Hayes (EUS) 
[Stephen.Hayes@am1.ericsson.se] 
Sent: 18 February 2002 22:58 
To: hannu.hietalahti@nokia.com; Stephen.Hayes@am1.ericsson.se; 
mike.walker@vf.vodafone.co.uk; ian.park@vf.vodafone.co.uk; 
peter.schmitt@icn.siemens.de; tamurato@aj.jp.nec.com 
Cc: PerJohan.Jorgensen@etsi.fr; Maurice.Pope@etsi.fr 
Subject: RE: SA3 meeting with CN WGs in April 
 
Hi Mike,  
 
Can you please let me know your decision as soon as you can (by the end of the 
SA3 meeting (Feb 28) latest, so we can make changes to the contract if needed. 
 
Regards, Stephen  
 
-----Original Message-----  
From: hannu.hietalahti@nokia.com [mailto:hannu.hietalahti@nokia.com]  
Sent: Monday, February 18, 2002 5:54 AM  
To: Stephen.Hayes@am1.ericsson.se; mike.walker@vf.vodafone.co.uk;  
ian.park@vf.vodafone.co.uk; peter.schmitt@icn.siemens.de;  
tamurato@aj.jp.nec.com  
Cc: PerJohan.Jorgensen@etsi.fr; Maurice.Pope@etsi.fr  
Subject: RE: SA3 meeting with CN WGs in April  
 
 
 
Yes, why not!  
   
Hannu  
 
-----Original Message-----  
From: ext Stephen Hayes (EUS) [mailto:Stephen.Hayes@am1.ericsson.se]  
Sent: 14. February 2002 15:31  
To: Hietalahti Hannu (NMP/Oulu); Mike Walker; Ian Park; 
peter.schmitt@icn.siemens.de; tamurato@aj.jp.nec.com  
Cc: Per Johan Jorgensen; Maurice Pope  
Subject: SA3 meeting with CN WGs in April  
 
 
 
 
Hi Mike, Hannu, and Ian  
 
I have noted on the mailing lists and through internal discussions that there is 
currently a lot of discussion still in SA3 on 33.203. This translates to 
confusion in CN1 and CN4. 
 
I think it would be useful to have a SA3 meeting or have a group of SA3 experts 
join us for our April CN WG meetings.  The meetings are being held in Ft. 
Lauderdale, US from April 8-12. This would give an opportunity for joint 



discussions to clear up some of these areas.  Otherwise I am afraid that a June 
completion of the CN stage 3’s is in jeopardy.   I am pretty sure that we can 
extend the contract to accomodate SA3 also. 
 
Please let me know if this is something that you would be interested in.  
 
Regards, Stephen  
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